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Diane Gorrow

From: "Harry Brackett" <lelan4444@aol.com>
To: "Gorrow Diane" <gommrow@soulefirm.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2011 3:54 PM

Subject: Fwd: Call to discuss upcoming announcements

From: hfb4444 <hfb4444(@comcast.net>

To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>

Sent: Fri, Aug 19, 2011 6:40 pm

Subject: Fwd: Call to discuss upcoming announcements

From: "Megan Turnbull" &lt;mmshea@chicagogsb.edu& gt;

To: "Rhoades Alderson" &lt;ralderson@nharbor.com&gt;

Cec: "Skip Hanson" &lt;skip_hanson@newenglandssc.orgé&gt;, "Henry
Brackett" &lt;hfb4444@comcast.net&gt;

Sent: Tuesday, June 7,2011 8:26:11 AM

Subject: Call to discuss upcoming announcements

Hi Rhoades,

Henry, our board chair, and I would like to see if we can have a call
with to help us with wording related to upcoming events including the
departure of our current superintendent and the timing/release of

information about a new interim superintendent.

We would need to make at least some announcement at our upcoming board
meeting on Wed., June 15 at 7PM.

Of course, we are asking this as a favor in the expectation that we
will contract with NESSC for other services including your
communication support. '

- Please let me know your availability. We were thinking an evening call
at SPM ~ 6PM Thursday may work for us.

Thanks,

Megan
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